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Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Sent: 

To: CLFFC@BELLSOUTH.NET 

Tuesday, January 05,201 0 1 : 12 PM 

Subject: your comments in cas 
Dear Mr. Adkins: 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposer by Kentucky Power Co. (American 
Electric Power Co.) Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's review as it 
considers this matter. For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2009-00459. Please 
reference it in any future correspondence regarding this case. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Andrew Melnykovych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Tuesday, January 05, 2010 12:30 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: Fw: AEP request for 35% Raise 

From: clffc[SMTP:CLFFC@BELLSOUTH.NETj 
Sent: Tuesday, January 05,2010 12:29:53 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: AEP request for 35% Raise 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

1-5-10 

It seems AEP has already received approx. 50% increase in rates over the last five yrs or so. 
Just after the snow storm and repairs due to the damages they request this. It was declared a 
disaster area. They need to get refunded back by the Government, F E U ,  etc. As Lexington 
and surrounding areas did during the ice storm earlier last year to make up for extra expenses. 
P.S. - They also may need to budget for extra expenses that may occur during times like these 
which are not the customers fault. 

Terry Adkins 
Pikeville, Ky. 

1/5/2010 
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